Hooksett Sewer Commission Workshop Minutes October 20, 2020

This workshop was held between 10:00am through 12:00pm. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Frank Kotowski, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Ken Conaty and Plant consultant Bruce Kudrick. The purpose of the workshop was for Superintendent Ken Conaty to briefly go over the budgets for the Hooksett wastewater facility and sewer commission office. This time was used for questions no decisions were made.

Respectfully Submitted,

Knash K. Kotawshi
Frank Kotowski

Clerk